
Davis  County  Clerk

Pa Box  618

Farmington,  UT 84025-0618

IMPORT  ANT  ELECTION  INFORMATION

Registered  Voters

[Street  Address]

[City,  State  Zip  Code]

Dear  Voters,

My  staff  and I are  busy  preparing  for  the  General  Election  which  will  be held  on November  5, 2024.  Our  priority

is to  ensure  the  security,  accuracy,  and  accessibility  of  this  and  every  election  in Davis  County.

While  we  cannot  anticipate  every  challenge,  we  are  committed  to  administering  well-organized  and  thoroughly

planned  elections;  ensuring  every  valid  vote  will  be counted  and  that  the  outcome  of  the  election  reflects  the

will  of  our  citizens.

The  integrity  and  fairness  of  an election  is fundamental  to  our  representative  democracy.  You have  given  us an

important  responsibility  in this  effort,  one  which  we take  very  seriously,  but  we  cannot  be alone  in this  effort;

we  need  you.  We  need  you  to  be prepared  and  we  need  you  to participate.

This  letter  contains  important  information  that  will  help  make  sure  you  are  ready  to  participate  in this  election.

It also  provides  resources  where  you  can find  accurate  election  information.  Additionally,  you  will  find  a listing

of  important  dates  and  deadlines,  as well  as a number  of  ways  you  can participate  in the  process.

Sincerely,

Brian  McKenzie

Davis  County  Clerk



Be  Prepared
Verify  Your  Voter  Registration  

Make  sure  your  voter  registration  is current  and  that  your  ballot  will  be sent  to  the  correct  address.  If you  are  going  to

be away  from  home  during  the  election  you  may  request  your  ballot  be sent  to an alternate  address.  Visit

Voter.Utah.gov.  The  deadline  is October  25"h, but  please  do not  wait  until  the  deadline.

Sign  Up For  Notifications

You can receive  notifications  by text,  email,  or phone  call  when  your  ballot  is mailed,  received  in our  office,  and  counted.

Sign up at BallotTrax.Utah.gov

WatchForYour-Ballot  - '

Ballots  will  be mailed  on October  15th  and  will  begin  arriving  shortly  afterwards.  If you  have  verified  your  voter

registration  and mailing  address  is correct  but  have  not  received  your  ballot  by October  22'd,  please  call our  office  at 801-

451-3213.

Study  Candidates  and  Issues

Information  about  candidates  and  ballot  isSues can be found  at DavisVotes.com  or  Vote.Utah.gov.  Make  sure  you  get

information  from  trusted  sources  such  as official  government  websites,  candidate  websites,  or  trusted  media  outlets.

Vote  Your  Ballot

Mark  your  ballot  following  the  instructions  on your  ballot.  If you  write  in a candidate,  be sure  to  use the  candidates  first

and last  name.  Use a dark  pen  to mark  your  choices.  Each envelope  is unique,  make  sure  you  have  the  envelope  with

your  name  on it. Only  you  may  sign  for  your  ballot,  and  you  may  not  sign for  any  other  person,  even  with  permission.  If

you  are unable  to  vote  a paper  ballot  or  sign  your  own  envelope  independently  and  you  need  assistance,  please  contact

our  office  for  additional  options.

Return  Your  Ballot

If you  return  your  ballot  in the  mail,  please  return  it as soon  as possible,  but  no later  than  Friday  November  la'. Ballots

returned  in the  mail  must  be postmarked  before  November  5, 2024.  If you  wait,  your  ballot  may  not  receive  a timely

post  mark  and  will  not  be counted.  Please  do not  wait  until  the  deadline.  Ballots  may  also  be returned  in any  Official

Ballot  Drop  Box until  November  5'h at 8pm.  In person  voting  locations  are also  available  (See our  website  for  locations).

Transparency  in Elections
Security  of  our  elections  is among  our  highest  priorities;  an important  component  of  this  is ensuring  public  transparency.

During  this  election  there  are  several  public  events  in which  you  can observe  to help  ensure  our  elections  are  secure.

October  Ilth  at 10:00  am -  A pre-election  test  and  audit  of  our  voting  equipment  will  be held  to  ensure  all equipment

used  in the  election  will  count  ballots  correctly.

October  15th  at 6:00  pm  - Election  Town  Hall  and  Tour  of  our  election  facility.  Election  staff  will  be available  to answer

any  questions  you  may  have  and  walk  you  through  how  we  administer  elections  in Davis

County.

October  17-November  18  -  Ballot  processing.  You can watch  ballots  being  delivered  and  counted  in our  elections

observation  area.  All processes  are visible  within  six feet  or  less. Visit  DavisVotes.com  to  view

our  election  calendar  for  specific  times.

November  15th  at 10:00  am -  A post-election  audit  will  be conducted  to ensure  the  voting  equipment  counted  ballots

accurately.


